

National Children's Alliance 516 C Street NE Washington DC 20002 202 548 0090 telephone 202 548 0099 facsimile

December 1, 2014

The Honorable Adam Schiff United States House of Representatives 2411 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Schiff,

On behalf of National Children's Alliance and the almost 800 Children's Advocacy Centers serving victims of child abuse, I would like to congratulate you on your reelection to the United States House of Representatives. We appreciate your service and dedication and look forward to continually working with you and your dedicated staff on behalf of abused children.

In the meantime, happy holidays!

Best Regards,

Teresa Huizar Executive Director